
Report on NWLC39

The 39th Northwest Linguistics Conference was a great success. Over the very full
two days, we had approximately 60 attendees joining online and in-person. The two keynote
talks and 14 presentations were very well received, with lively discussion following each
session. We were able to put on this conference at no cost to the attendees, while providing
in-person participants with plenty of breakfast, lunch, drinks, and snacks. Attendees who
came in-person got to experience UVic campus in perfect weather, and online attendees
expressed their gratitude that we were holding the conference in a hybrid format to still be
able to attend from around the world. We would like to extend our deepest thanks for
supporting our conference, and making it possible to have such a successful event!

You were acknowledged on our website homepage, as well as on a sheet included in
our conference programme, and verbally in our opening and closing remarks by the co-chairs.
The sheet included in the programme is given at the end of this report. Photos of our
in-person presenters and our organizing committee can also be found on our website.

Financial report: Our total funding was $1,487.85 from the University of Victoria
Graduate Student Society, the Canadian Linguistics Association, the Departments of
Linguistics and Indigenous Education, and the student union of linguistics undergraduate
students at UVic, Underlings. Our total expenses were $1,455.37: $824.96 for breakfasts,
lunches, snacks, and beverages; $48.02 for breakfast and lunch supplies such as plates,
napkins, and cutlery; $57.39 for stationary such as folders, name tags, and badges; $400 for
honoraria for our two keynote speakers; and $125 in thank-you gift cards for our volunteers.
Our excess of $32.48 will be e-transferred to the Underlings, as they donated free buttons and
stickers to the in-person attendees.

Thank you again for your very generous support! We greatly appreciate it.

Rosemary Webb (they/them)
Shankhalika Srikanth (she/her)
On behalf of the NWLC39 Organizing Committee

https://nwlc39.wixsite.com/uvic
https://nwlc39.wixsite.com/uvic/general-clean

